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January 3, 2020

THAN People:

Our January Meeting will be held on Wednesday, the 8th, from 7:00 till 9:00 p.m. at Union Station.   As I informed you in an e-mail on December 9, City Council Attorney Martin Shelby and Tom Connelly from Virginia Park NA will give us information on how to set up a presentation before City Council.  Visitors are welcome, so bring friends and fellow association members.  

Remember that the Community Partnerships & Neighborhood Engagement Division keeps a calendar of events on their website:  www.tampagov.net/neighborhoods.  Inform them of your neighborhood activities and consult the calendar to see what others were doing.  Further make sure your association is listed in the Neighborhood Registry on this site.  The Division sends much information to the presidents of those listed.  Make sure you are connected and up-to-date.  








Sincerely yours,








Fredric Zerla, Secretary








11111 N. 21st Street








Tampa, FL  33612








(813) 972-4694








FredZerla@gmail.com 

P.S. If you no longer want to receive these e-mails, click REPLY and tell me to remove your address from my e-list.










